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Halloween Homework Challenge

[image: ]In a dark dark village
Was a dark dark street .
In the dark dark street
Was a dark dark school.
[image: ]In the dark dark school
There were dark dark classrooms.
In the dark dark classrooms
Some little monsters learned…
…All about Halloween.

This week we are setting a whole school 
Halloween Homework Challenge.  
We are hoping our pupils can use their creative skills to make their own Halloween costume using a black bin bag and other recycled materials found around the home.  
We would ask that photographs of pupils wearing their finished costumes are sent into class no later than Thursday 28th October 2021.  
Photos for Primary 3/4 should be emailed to ealauren.donnelly1@glow.sch.uk
You can also upload your photograph to our school Twitter page @DalmellingtonPS using the hashtag #ZeroWasteHalloween. 
We cannot wait to see the spooktactular designs!
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